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St George Church, Rose Bay
Woollahra Council is seeking the views of the 
community on a proposed heritage listing for the St 
George Church in Rose Bay. 

The Heritage Study: Places of Worship, Woollahra 
LGA report prepared by Council in 2022 found that 
the church, located at 90-92 Newcastle Street in 
Rose Bay, meets the criteria for local heritage listing 
based on its historical and aesthetic qualities, its 
association with Greek migrant communities in the 
area following WW1, as well as being a rare example 
of a Greek Orthodox church that is also a war 
memorial.

We want to hear from you
So that we can better understand the site’s 
significance, we would like to hear what you 
believe is important about the church. This may 
be information about the site, the building, building 
elements, and the icons and memorabilia inside the 
church.  

We would also like to hear information about special 
occasions and community events in which you have 
participated. Perhaps you can recollect stories about 
dignitaries and other important people visiting the 
church?
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Scan the QR code below to read the Places of 
Worship study, and share your feedback and stories 
via our YourSay page.

You can also email us at:

records@woollahra.nsw.gov.au

or write to us by mail and quote SC7214 Submissions

Your Say Feedback
Woollahra Council
PO Box 61,
Double Bay NSW 1360   

Submissions can be made from Wednesday 24 May 
2023 until 4.30pm on Friday 9 June 2023.    

Scan me to 
find out more.

For more information visit:


